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OXFORD HOUSE 

SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 14th December 2018 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Carol 

Service on Sunday. It was a lovely service and, 

as usual, the children were wonderful. 

Oxford House School Carol Service  

Congratulations to the children in Early Years (NI, NII and 

Reception classes) on their wonderful Nativity performanc-

es this week. Everyone who attended really enjoyed 

watching. Photos are available to view on the website. 

A huge thank you to Mr Edwards and Melissa for providing 

tea and coffee, together with delicious mince pies and 

cookies for the after show refreshments. 

Well done to the members of 

the school Choir who visited 

Crouched Friars Residential 

Home on Wednesday. The 

Children sang beautifully for 

the residents who joined in 

and enjoyed every minute! 

Please check the ‘Latest News’ 

section on the website, as well 

as Facebook and Twitter, to 

keep up to date with all that’s 

happening around the school. 



Food Bank - A huge thank you to everyone who very 

generously donated this year. We were asked to delay 

taking the items to the Food Bank as they had no more 

space, which is good news. All of the donated items 

were safely delivered last Friday morning by Mr Ward 

and they were extremely grateful. 

It was lovely to see so many fabulous 

Christmas Jumpers today. Thank you for 

all of your donations which has raised an 

amazing £166 for Save the Children.  

 

Letters will go out on our return in the New Year with details 

of all after school clubs that will be available. 

Wishing all of our pupils and their families a 

Merry Christmas and a Peaceful New Year.  

On Tuesday our younger pupils had a visit 

from Father Christmas! All the children 

received a special gift. The day was filled 

with Christmas fun, parties, cheer and 

laughter. 

As part of their Superheroes topic, our Reception 

pupils received a visit from PC Mond who gave 

up some of her very important time to come and 

talk to them about the role of a police officer.  

After Christmas Mrs Stevens 

will be reducing to 4 days and 

Mrs Mullan, an experienced 

teacher and who has been 

with Oxford House for many 

years, will be covering in 

Form I on a Monday. 


